
  

  
     

  
    

  
 

  
 

                     
                      

 
                  

               
 

                   
        

 
                  

 
 

    
 

               
    

 
 

 
   

 
    

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Brian Petersen <drbrian@hctc.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 3:29 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External Email 

Absolutely wrong! 

I’m a doctor who works hard to treat injured patients from auto accidents. I’m also one of the rare Doctors 
who accepts many third party cases “on lien”. Which means I carry a balance until the end of the case. 

If insurance companies start arbitrarily applying their rigged software algorithms to all our cases to cut costs…. 
We will not be able to continue offering these services to those most in need. 

Further…. Many of these patients actually do have decent insurance and they expect their bills to be paid 
based on how they bought their insurance plans. 

No one expects to have bought an insurance plan and then have the insurance apply different rules upon 
payout. 

This is absolutely wrong. 

This is more insurance company dishonesty…. please support the consumer. Please support fair payments to 
doctors for services rendered. 

Sincerely 

Dr Brian Petersen 

Sent from my iPhone 
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